. TELEPHONE 160 MRS. ETHEL SEYMOUR
b d SUPERINTENDENT

OFFICE QF

COUNTY SUPERINTENDENT

FRANKLIN COUNTY
OTTAWA, KANSAS

Octeber 28, 19540

lMre Forrest C. Allen
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:
I am writing this letter 1in regard te

your addressing us at our Beard-Teacher Ban-
quet, which is te be held March 18, 1941.

For your tepic, I sheuld like teo have
you present something which would be quite
suitable for both the teachers and the School
Board members. Please let me hear from you

at once in regard to this matter.

Yours very truly,

Zﬁ;ﬁ;ﬂnxﬂﬂﬂ/fillﬂcsrr\04;)1;)
Mrs. Ethel Seymour

County Superintendent
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